
Grade 1 First Day of School 2023-2024

Monday, August 21st, is the first day of school!
Our students will be welcomed into the classrooms to get acquainted with their
teacher and classmates. They can bring their Schultüten to the classroom.

From 9.00 - 9.45, we will celebrate the new school year with our Welcome Back
Assembly for all students from EY1 to Gr5. Our Grade 1 students will be asked to
come up onto the stage with their Schultüten.

After the assembly, our Gr1 students will have their individual pictures taken. We
would like to ask that the parents please assist us in setting up for the Grade 1
Schultüten Brunch which has been organised and provided by some of our Grade
1 parents (Thank you!). Parents will also have an opportunity to take pictures as
well.

The event will conclude at 11:15 am, at which time the students will return to
their class, and we ask that parents assist us in the clean-up and setting up for
Lower School lunch. Thank you very much for your assistance and support with
this event! We are looking forward to it!

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns.

Thank you,

Charlotte Balsom, Lower School Principal


